
Dear Nelligan, 
Dr. Sa'eed from Hamardan has been here and I have 

talked with h:im a bout the possibility of restoring the tomb of 

Avicenna. It would be, I think, a very de.l-.iCfl.i;;-e thing for the 

profession to undertake. I have written to Dr. Funk at Hamardan 

asking him to try to get some idea of the total cost. Have you 

any friends to Whom you collld write at Hamardan about it? 
Let me know should you hesr at any time of good early 

MSS, Rhazes or Avicennas. 
Kind regards, 

Sincerely Yours, 

November 24 1913. Dr. Neligan. 
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